
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
April 1, 2013                                                   
 
Steve Mallett, General Manager 
City Corporation 
Russellville Water and Sewer System 
P.O. Box 3186 
Russellville, AR 72811 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0021768, AFIN 58-00105 
 
Dear Mr. Mallett: 
 
The Department is in receipt of the 2012 Biosolids report submitted by City Corporation-
Russellville Water and Sewer System on March 12, 2013.  The Water Division Enforcement 
Branch has no comment at this time.   
 
Thank you for the timely submittal of this report. 
 
 
Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues, please 
feel free to contact me at 501-682-0635, or you may e-mail me at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division / Enforcement Branch 


